
 
 
 

 

11910 CR 492, Tyler, Texas 75706  

800.527.8478 • tylerpipe.com 

 

January 13th, 2017 

RE: NO HUB COUPLINGS 
 
Dear Tyler Pipe and Coupling distributors, 
 
Tyler Pipe and Coupling will implement a price increase of approximately 7% on Tyler No Hub Couplings  
effective February 27th, 2017. This increase is being made due to the increase in raw material prices. 
 
The new price sheet is labeled: 
LP-CPLG-2017, replaces LP-CPLG-2015 
The new price sheet will be posted on our website shortly. www.tylerpipe.com 
 
All orders placed prior to February 27, 2017 must be for immediate release.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Tyler Pipe Regional Manager. Thank you for your business 
and support.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Sterling Bowman 
Vice President 
Tyler Pipe Company 
McWane Plumbing Group 
 

http://www.tylerpipe.com/

